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September 24, 2009 
 
 

BY ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, S.W. 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
 Re: IBFS File No. SAT-LOA-20090807-00085 (S2796) 
   
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 Upon further review, DIRECTV Enterprises, LLC (“DIRECTV”) has become aware of a 
typographical error contained in the Schedule S submitted with the above referenced application.  
Specifically, the first row DL1 in Table S7 indicates a maximum beam EIRP of 55.6 dBW.  As 
stated in the narrative portion of the application, this value should instead be 61.6 dBW.  
DIRECTV requests that its application be revised to reflect this minor technical correction. 
 
 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
       /s/ 
 
      William M. Wiltshire 
      Counsel to DIRECTV Enterprises, LLC 
 
 
cc: Kathyrn Medley 
 Chip Fleming 

 


